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From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 9:36 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Mon, 06/12/2023 - 09:36 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Ted Spitzig 
# -6100 O'Grady Road 
Prince George 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
When rezoning the property at 6100 OGrady to RM6 MULTIFAMILY DEVELOPMENT what does that mean 
to the manufactured home park zoning currently in place .I do live on the property at 6100 O'Grady by choice, 
and find it suits our lifestyle perfectly ,My concern is that, with the what appears to be very loose wording this 
park may be in jeopardy in the future , is the next step of this process that the property gets subdivided if some 
clarity on this matter could be provided to the residents.  

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting 
Handout E4-35 - Agenda Item E.4
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